
Investiture Ceremony 2024 

The Investiture Ceremony for the formation of the new Student Council was held at Sadhu Vaswani 

International School for Girls on July 19, 2024. The event marked a significant milestone as badges were 

exchanged, symbolizing the transfer of responsibilities to the new office bearers. 

The ceremony commenced with a warm welcome to the proud parents, teachers and students. The 

atmosphere was charged with enthusiasm and anticipation as the new Junior Head Girl Prisha Gupta 

and Senior Head Girl Seerat Kaur Bindra delivered their speeches. They expressed their gratitude for the 

opportunity to serve and pledged their commitment to uphold the integrity and values of the school. 

Seerat Kaur Bindra administered the oath to the newly elected council members. With a strong and 

confident voice, she led them in a pledge to perform their duties with sincerity, dedication and honesty. 

The outgoing Head Girl, Jagrivi Marwah, delivered a heartfelt speech that left everyone in tears. She 

reminisced about her journey, the challenges she faced and the achievements of her tenure. Her words, 

imbued with gratitude and pride, left a profound impact on the audience. 

Dr. Santosh Vyas, the visionary School Principal, addressed the gathering with her inspiring words. She 

congratulated the new office bearers and emphasized the importance of leadership, responsibility and 

the pursuit of excellence. Her speech motivated the students to strive for greatness and to lead by 

example. 

The Investiture Ceremony concluded with the newly appointed council members marching forward with 

a renewed sense of purpose and responsibility. This memorable event marked the beginning of a 

promising new chapter for the student leaders of SVISG, setting the stage for a future defined by 

dedication and excellence.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


